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Lester, Guy

From: Ray Wieda <rew@ftn-assoc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 10:04 AM
To: Lester, Guy
Cc: 'Keith Byerly'
Subject: Ash Grove Cement (AR0042846) Stormwater Discharges

Guy, 
 
This email is in response to your request for clarification regarding permit coverage for stormwater discharges from the 
Ash Grove Cement Company facility in Foreman, Arkansas. 
 
The majority of stormwater runoff from the facility commingles with process related wastewaters and is discharged via 
one of the three NPDES-permitted outfalls (001, 002, and 003).  Ash Grove has one outfall, identified as SW-002, that 
discharges stormwater that has not commingled with process wastewaters.  This outfall is identified in the facility’s 
Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) and is covered under the Arkansas Industrial Stormwater General Permit 
ARR001101. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information. 
 
Regards, 
Ray 
 

 
 


